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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

President’s Excellence in Academic Advising Awards go to CASNR standouts
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Courtney Meyers, a professor and graduate studies coordinator with Tech's Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, and Moriah Beyers, a competition field advisor within Tech's Department of Animal and Food Sciences, have been tapped to receive 2020 President's Excellence in Academic Advising Awards, according to officials with the Student Success and Retention Initiative program.

  
IN OTHER NEWS

Young named to Agriculture Future of America Student Advisory Team
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Haylee Young, a standout student from the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, has been selected as an Agriculture Future of America Student Advisory Team member. The junior from Teague, Texas, will serve as AFA's student voice, providing direction to the organization and its programming. Established in 1996, AFA is a leader and professional development organization for collegiate leaders.

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

NRM’s Ariana Rivera named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Ariana Rivera; Major: Natural Resources Management; Classification: Senior; Organization: The Wildlife Society; Hometown: San Antonio, Texas; Month: December 2020

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

UPCOMING 

CASNR Winter Welcome set to launch virtual trivia, Mr. CASNR contests
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CASNR’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center will hold their annual 'Winter Welcome"' program this semester in a virtual format using the cloud-based peer-to-peer software platform, Zoom. New this year is a trivia night which will be open to all CASNR students, faculty, staff and alumni. The event begins at 5:30 p.m. on Feb. 11. 

CASNR Spring Commencement
        Saturday, May, 15, 2021


	

	
	Examining the impacts of the 2020 Farm Bill and insurance programs on the U.S. dairy industry's economies of scale and dairy farm consolidation, along with the sector's profitability and foreclosure levels, is the focus of a research project being led by a CASNR professor. Stephen Devadoss, the Emabeth Thompson Endowed Professor in the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, will conduct the research project, "Dairy Policies, Economies of Scale, and the Changing Structure of the U.S. Dairy Industry." This project is supported by a nearly $500,000 grant from the U.S. Department of Agriculture. >> more
CASNR’s Clint Boal tapped for Raptor Research Foundation President’s Award
[image: image7.jpg]


Clint Boal, a professor within the Department of Natural Resources Management and assistant leader of the USGS Texas Cooperative Fish and Wildlife Research Unit in Lubbock, has been selected to receive the 2020 President's Award from the Raptor Research Foundation. The honor, announced late last month, was presented in recognition and appreciation of exceptional service to the organization.

Clarissa Strieder-Barboza joins CASNR's Department of Veterinary Sciences
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Clarissa Strieder-Barboza, an expert in cattle and human adipose tissue biology and metabolic disease, has been named an assistant professor in the Department of Veterinary Sciences, effective Jan. 11. The Brazil native, who will have a 25 percent joint appointment with the School of Veterinary Medicine-Amarillo, indicated her research focuses on pathophysiology of metabolic disease in dairy cattle and humans.

January's regional snow helped, but drought concerns remain
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In mid-January, flurries fell across different parts of West Texas. But, the snow didn't do much to help drought conditions on the South Plains, reports Glen Ritchie, chair of the Department of Plant and Soil Science. Once the recent snow completely melts, the amount of precipitation will equal less than an inch, he said. Timing is important in agriculture. Rain is critical in the spring, when many crops are planted. 

Laura Fischer joins Dept. of Agricultural Education and Communications
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Laura Fischer, an expert in agricultural communications and strategic messaging, has been named an assistant professor with the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, effective Jan. 4. The Florida native indicated that her research program broadly focuses on developing messages to communicate and inform the public about issues in agriculture and natural resources.

Texas Tech fall commencement ceremonies spotlight CASNR students
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More than 140 students from CASNR received diplomas at the university's fall commencement ceremonies. This semester the academic celebration took place in the form of both an in-person ceremony, followed by a virtual ceremony a week later. CASNR’s highest-ranking fall graduates included Sophie Dirks-Martin, Nathan Holtman, Jessica Marsh, Brianne Swailes, Hannah Van Der Schans, and Campbell Williams.

CASNR alum Kayla Robinson named COO of AgTexas Farm Credit Services
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Kayla Robinson, a current member of CASNR’s Advisory Board and a 2004 graduate of the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, was recently promoted to Chief Operating Officer with AgTexas Farm Credit Services. Established in 1934, the firm is a rural lending cooperative that provides competitively priced and reliable credit to Texas farmers, ranchers, and rural property owners.

James Graves, long-time AAEC professor and administrator, dies at 91
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James Graves, a 35-year veteran professor and administrator with Texas Tech University's Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, passed away on away on Dec. 27 in Lubbock due to complications from following a hip fracture, stroke, blocked carotid artery and COVID-19. He was 91. He taught more than 20 different courses throughout his career, and twice served as interim department chair.

AEC alum named new executive director of United Sorghum Checkoff Program
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Norma Ritz Johnson, a 1990 graduate of the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, has been selected as the new executive director of the United Sorghum Checkoff Program, effective Jan. 12. The Lubbock-based sorghum checkoff program is a producer-funded organization dedicated to improving the sorghum industry through research, promotion and education. 

CASNR researcher helps gauge COVID-19’s toll on fruit, vegetable production
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At the outset of the COVID-19 pandemic, many retail stores experienced shortages of certain fruits and vegetables because of the disruptions to farm labor and workers in processing. With major crop losses in lettuce, apples and grapes, a research team that included Stephen Devadoss with the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics estimates up to $48 million in losses during this time.

AAEC alum Megan Britt to lead investor relations for Tyson Foods
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Megan Britt, who received her bachelor's degree in 2000 and master's degree in 2002 from the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, has been named Tyson Foods, Inc. new Vice President of Investor Relations. The firm is one of the world's largest food companies and a recognized leader in protein. Its portfolio of products and brands include Jimmy Dean, Hillshire Farm, Ball Park and State Fair.
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